
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cambridge-kw.com/ 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 08.12.2022 
 
  
  

Term: 1 Week: 15  15th December 2022  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

CES Mangaf Attendance 
Target is: 

100% 

 

A 
message 
from 
 
Mr John 
Principal 

Dear Parents,  
It has been a great week and well done to all the classes and 
individuals who won Excellent Attendance for Term 1 trophies and 
certificates. Attendance and punctuality will continue to be our focus. 
I know that we are all a little tired and looking forward to the break. For 
those who are travelling I wish you a safe and rewarding experience. 
For those who are staying in Kuwait, I hope you can enjoy the cooler 
weather, and spend time with family. Make the most of every 
opportunity you have. 
I spent most of today attending the Al Jeri Group football tournament. 
The team from CES Mangaf did us all proud and showed that having a 
star team is better than a team of stars. We are all so much better 
when we work together. To be beaten finalists is an outstanding result. 
There is a photo of the team further down the page. 
I look forward to welcoming you all back on Wednesday the 4th of 
January. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 
 Fantastic Attendance! 

5 Red 90% 7FI 99% 8TM 100% 

10GB 93% 7MB 99% 11IA 100% 

10EO 96% 8GM 99% 12IA 100% 

9MB 97% 9AB 99%   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOOTBALL FEVER 
 
It has been great to see so many 
children inspired by the World 
Cup and wanting to play football 
in their break times. This week, 
the girls have been enjoying the 
football tournaments.  
 

 
 

 

CES Mangaf school 
Attendance for Week 
ending: 08.12.2022 

 

91% 

‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 
within a supportive environment’. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

 
 

 

Term 2:  Start of Term 2 for 
children is Wednesday 4th 
January 2023 at 7.15am 
(3rd January is a staff training day) 

 
Mid-Year Reports:  Issued 
on: 12th January 2023 
 
End of Half Term: 23rd 
February 2023 
 
Return to school: Sunday 
5th March 2023 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Cambridge-English-School-Kuwait-1451627648481011/
https://www.instagram.com/cambridge.e.s.kw/


 

 
 

 

  

A message from: 
 

Ms. Aya 
 

Headteacher of Primary 
 
 

 
Dear CES community, 
 
Now that exams are finished, all our students will be 
taking a well-earned rest over the winter break and all the 
teachers and leadership wish you a happy and relaxing 
holiday. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in the new year.  
 
 
                                    
 
 

http://www.cambridge-kw.com/ Term: 1 Week: 15  15th December 2022  

Follow us on Instagram: @Cambridgemangafkw 

‘Students achieving their full potential as active thinkers and self-motivated, life-long learners 
within a supportive environment’. 

AL JERI GROUP WORLD CUP 
 
Well done to Mr Mohamed, Mr Mustafa,  
Mr Suliman, Mr Aldin, Mr James, Mr Saad,  
Mr Alfred and Mr Eric for representing CES 
Mangaf in the annual football tournament against 
other schools in the Al Jeri Group.  They were the 
runners up! Great job for coming second! 

 
 
 
 

A message from: 
 

Mr. Andy 
 

Headteacher of Secondary 

 
Over the holiday, it would be great for you to keep the love 
for reading going by aiming to hear your child read once a 
day, or better still, letting your child hear you read. Enjoy a 
book together! Let’s all aim to read for pleasure over this 
holiday.  

 

 

Congratulations! We have made it to the end of Term 
1! It has been an exciting term for all, and it has been 
wonderful to see the children enjoying their learning 
and to witness the progress they have made.   
 
Now it is time for a well-deserved rest! 
 
On behalf of the whole Primary Team, we wish 
everyone a safe and enjoyable holiday.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

It has been wonderful to see so many children winning certificates 
for excellent attendance! We look forward to the new year and 
seeing more children winning these certificates. 
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